
November 2019 
1 

 

RESIDENCY ROUND-UP 
A Publication of the TTUHSC - School of Pharmacy Residency 

Programs 
 

The Newsletter is published quarterly for graduates of the Texas Tech University 
Health Sciences Center School of Pharmacy Residency Programs. 

 
Contributors 

Caitlin Burton, Pharm.D. 
Kaitlyn Jones, Pharm.D. 

Madison Lempp, Pharm.D. 
Kimberly Nguyen, Pharm.D. 
Sarah Visintainer, Pharm.D. 

Yvette Zeng, Pharm.D. 
  

 
Faculty Advisor 

Steve Pass, Pharm.D., FCCM, FCCP, FASHP, BCPS 
 

TTUHSC - SOP Residency Program 
http://www.ttuhsc.edu/sop/residencies 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



November 2019 
2 

 

 
Meet the Current Residents!	

	
 
 

2019-2020 PHARMACY RESIDENCY CLASS 
 

	
	
  



November 2019 
3 

 

ABILENE CAMPUS 
 

Jacqueline Hobbs, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Jacqueline.Hobbs@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Jackie is from San Antonio, Texas. She completed her Undergraduate 
studies at Northwest Vista College and earned her Doctor of Pharmacy at 
the University of the Incarnate Word Feik School of Pharmacy in May 2019. 
Her practice interests include infectious disease and cardiology, but she is 
still open to other practice options. Current memberships include American 
Society of Health-System Pharmacists (ASHP), Rho Chi, Phi Lambda 
Sigma, and Kappa Epsilon Professional Pharmaceutical Fraternity. In her 
free time, she enjoys weekend day trips with family and friends, bowling, 
billiards, concerts and lounging with her dogs. 

 

Hanh Kimberly Nguyen, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Kimberly.Nguyen@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Kimberly Nguyen is a PGY1 Pharmacy Resident at Hendrick Medical 
Center and TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy in Abilene, 
Texas. She is originally from Port Arthur, Texas and received her Bachelor 
of Science in Biology at Lamar University. Dr. Nguyen completed her 
Doctor of Pharmacy at the University of Texas at Austin College of 
Pharmacy in May 2019. Her practice interests include ambulatory care, 
geriatrics, and transitions of care. She is a member of American Society of 
Health-System Pharmacists (ASHP) and Phi Delta Chi. In her free time, she 
enjoys spending time with family and friends, playing Tetris, learning to 
cook, exploring new cities, and listening to music. 

  

Pete Palmere, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Pete.Palmere@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Pete Palmere is a PGY1 Pharmacy Resident at TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge 
School of Pharmacy and Hendrick Medical Center in Abilene, Texas. He 
received his Bachelor of Science degree in Chemical Biology from the 
University of California, Berkeley, before moving to Abilene, where he 
completed his Doctor of Pharmacy degree at TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge 
School of Pharmacy in May 2019. His current practice interests include 
oncology and infectious disease. In his free time, Pete enjoys traveling, 
playing the cello, and playing board games such as Settlers of Catan.  
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AMARILLO CAMPUS	

Chief Resident 

Dakota L. Freudenberg, Pharm.D. - PGY2 Pharmacotherapy Resident 
Dakota.Freudenberg@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Dakota Freudenberg is currently a PGY2 Pharmacotherapy Specialty 
Resident at Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center Jerry H. Hodge 
School of Pharmacy and Northwest Texas Hospital in Amarillo, TX. She 
is appointed as an Assistant Clinical Instructor at the Jerry H. Hodge 
School of Pharmacy and precepts third- and fourth-year professional 
students. Dr. Freudenberg is originally from Seymour, IN and received her 
BS in Chemistry from the University of Indianapolis in 2014 and her 
Pharm.D. from Purdue University College of Pharmacy in 2018. Her 
professional practice interests include ambulatory care, mental health, 
transitions of care, and administration. She is a member of ASHP, TSHP, 
PSHP, and ACCP. During her free time, Dakota enjoys running, eating at 
new restaurants, listening to live music, and spending time outdoors with 
her husband and their two dogs, Rossi and Bauer.  

  

Casey Barrett, Pharm.D. - PGY2 Pharmacotherapy Resident 
Casey.Barrett@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Dr. Barrett is a PGY2 Pharmacotherapy Specialty Resident at Texas Tech 
University Health Sciences Center Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy 
and Northwest Texas Hospital in Amarillo, Texas. She is also appointed 
as an Assistant Clinical Instructor at the Jerry H. Hodge School of 
Pharmacy. Dr. Barrett is originally from Rolla, KS and received her 
Doctor of Pharmacy from the University of Colorado Skaggs School of 
Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences. She is a member of American 
Society of Health-System Pharmacists, Texas Society of Health-System 
Pharmacists, Panhandle Society of Health-System Pharmacists, and 
American College of Clinical Pharmacy. Her current practice interests 
include critical care, infectious disease, toxicology, and academia. In her 
free time, she enjoys going to the gym, spending time with her fiancé, 
friends, and family, and playing with her two dogs and two cats.   

 

Yvette Zeng, Pharm.D. - PGY2 Ambulatory Care Pharmacy Resident 
Yvette.Zeng@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Yvette Zeng is the current PGY2 Ambulatory Care Pharmacy Resident at 
TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy in Amarillo, TX. She is 
also appointed as an Assistant Clinical Instructor at the Jerry H. Hodge 
School of Pharmacy and will be precepting students during their third and 
fourth professional years. Dr. Zeng is originally from Rhode Island and 
received her Pharm.D. Degree at the University of Rhode Island. She 
completed her PGY1 Residency at the Cambridge Health Alliance in 
Cambridge, MA. Dr. Zeng is a member of the ASHP, ACCP, and AACP. 
Her practice interests include academia, complementary medicine, and 
palliative care. During her free time, she enjoys cooking, dancing, making 
arts and crafts, and spending time with family and friends.  
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Emily Buatois, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacotherapy Resident 
Emily.Buatois@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Emily Buatois is currently a PGY1 Pharmacotherapy Resident at Texas 
Tech University Health Sciences Center Jerry H. Hodge School of 
Pharmacy and Northwest Texas Hospital in Amarillo, TX. She is also 
appointed as an Assistant Clinical Instructor at the School of Pharmacy 
and will be precepting third and fourth year professional students. Dr. 
Buatois is originally from Wildwood, MO and received her Doctor of 
Pharmacy degree from Purdue University College of Pharmacy in 2019. 
Her professional practice interests include inpatient family medicine, 
ambulatory care, and transitions of care. She is a member of the American 
Society of Health-System Pharmacists, the Texas Society of Health-
System Pharmacists, the Panhandle Society of Health-System 
Pharmacists, the American College of Clinical Pharmacy, and the 
American Association of Colleges of Pharmacy. During her free time, 
Emily enjoys running, cooking and baking, and cheering on the Purdue 
Boilermakers.  

 

Erica Dominguez, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Erica.Dominguez@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Erica Dominguez is a PGY1 Pharmacy Resident at BSA Health Systems 
in Amarillo, Texas. She is also appointed as an Assistant Clinical 
Instructor at TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy and will be 
precepting third year professional students. Dr. Dominguez is originally 
from El Paso, TX and received her Pharm.D. from TTUHSC School of 
Pharmacy in May 2019. She is a member of ASHP, TSHP, PSHP, and 
PLS. Her professional practice interests include ambulatory care and 
academia. During her free time, she enjoys watching Netflix, hiking, and 
spending time with her puppy. 

  

Nikki Moreno, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacotherapy Resident 
Nicole.M.Moreno@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Nikki Moreno is a PGY1 Pharmacotherapy Resident at Texas Tech 
University Health Sciences Center Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy 
and Northwest Texas hospital in Amarillo, Texas. Dr. Moreno is also 
appointed as an Assistant Clinical Instructor at the School of Pharmacy 
and will be precepting student pharmacists during their third and fourth 
professional years. She received her Doctor of Pharmacy degree from 
TTUHSC SOP in May 2019. Her current practice interests include 
academia, critical care, and infectious diseases. During her free time, she 
enjoys bowling and spending time with her friends and family.  
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Rishi Pahuja, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Rishi.Pahuja@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Rishi Pahuja is a PGY1 pharmacy resident at BSA health system in 
Amarillo, Texas. He received his Bachelor of Science degree from Texas 
A&M university before pursuing a Pharm.D. at Texas Tech University 
Health Sciences Center. His areas of interest include infectious disease, 
critical care, ambulatory care, and academia. In his free time, he enjoys 
watching/playing sports, working out, watching TV, and listening to 
music.   

 

Jerry Vettemthadathil, Pharm.D., M.B.A., MSHS - PGY1 Pharmacy 
Resident Jerry.Vettemthadathil@ttuhsc.edu  
 
Jerry Vettemthadathil is a PGY1 Resident at BSA Health System in 
Amarillo, Texas. He is from Pearland, Texas located about 30 minutes 
south of Houston. Dr. Vettemthadathil received his Doctor of Pharmacy 
degree from TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy (Dallas) in 
May of 2019. He is a member of ASHP and ACCP. His current practice 
interests include pharmacy informatics and administration. During his free 
time, Jerry enjoys spending time with family and friends, fishing, and 
playing cards/games.   

  

Joseph.Vu, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Joseph.Vu@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Joseph Vu is a PGY1 Pharmacy Resident at Baptist Saint Anthony’s 
Health System in Amarillo, Texas. Joseph was born in Los Angeles, 
California and raised in Sugar Land, Texas. He is a proud alumnus of 
Lexington Creek Elementary School and the University of Houston, the 
latter of which being the institution where he completed his prerequisite 
studies. Joseph would later go on to earn his Doctor of Pharmacy degree 
from the Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center Jerry H. Hodge 
School of Pharmacy in May of 2019. His primary practice interest is 
pediatrics. Upon completion of his PGY1 residency, Joseph hopes to 
pursue a PGY2 in pediatrics, complete said PGY2, sit for the BCPPS 
exam, pass said exam, acquire a job that makes him happy, be awesome at 
said job, get a dog, and name said dog Scooby (he will be Scooby Vu). 
During his free time, Joseph likes to eat cereal (preferably Apple Jacks, 
which is arguably the most underrated cereal of all time) with the milk 
first because that is the correct way to do it... He also loves his mom very 
much.  
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DALLAS CAMPUS 
 

Chief Resident 

Lydia Feighner, Pharm.D. - PGY2 Psychiatric Pharmacy Resident 
Lydia.Jalowiec@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Lydia Feighner is a PGY2 Psychiatric Pharmacy Resident at the VA 
North Texas Health Care System in Dallas, Texas. Dr. Feighner grew 
up in Kansas City, and received her Doctor of Pharmacy degree from 
The University of Kansas School of Pharmacy in 2018. After 
graduation, she completed her PGY1 Pharmacy Practice Residency at 
the VA North Texas Health Care System in Dallas, Texas. Her current 
practice interests include mental illness and substance abuse. Dr. 
Feighner is currently a member of the American Society of Health-
System Pharmacists (ASHP), American College of Clinical Pharmacy 
(DFW-ACCP), Rho Chi Honor Society, and Phi Lambda Sigma Honor 
Society. During her free time, she enjoys traveling, attending concerts, 
eating queso and spending time with family and friends.  

 
Chief Resident 

Stephanie M. Smith, Pharm.D. - PGY2 Infectious Diseases 
Pharmacy Resident 
Stephanie.M.Smith@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Stephanie Smith is a PGY2 Infectious Diseases Pharmacy Resident at 
the VA North Texas Health Care System in Dallas, Texas. Dr. Smith 
received her B.S. in Biology from The University of Texas at Austin 
and her PharmD from Texas A&M University College of Pharmacy. 
She completed her PGY1 Pharmacy Practice Residency at Baylor Scott 
and White Medical Center in Temple, Texas. She is a member of the 
American Society of Health-System Pharmacists (ASHP), American 
Pharmacist Association (APhA), and Phi Lambda Sigma Honor 
Society. In her free time, she enjoys traveling, cooking, and watching 
Texas football.  

  

Dozie Dike, Pharm.D. - PGY2 Psychiatric Pharmacy Resident 
Dozie.Dike@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Dozie Dike is currently a PGY2 Psychiatric Pharmacy Resident at the 
VA North Texas Health Care System and Texas Tech University 
Health Sciences Center Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy in Dallas, 
Texas. Dr. Dike received his Doctor of Pharmacy degree from the 
University of Houston College of Pharmacy. He completed his PGY1 
Pharmacy Residency at the VA North Texas Health Care System. His 
professional interest includes psychiatry, particularly outpatient. Dr. 
Dike is a member of the College of Psychiatric and Neurologic 
Pharmacists (CPNP), American Society of Health-System Pharmacists 
(ASHP), Phi Delta Chi and Phi Lambda Sigma Honor Society. During 
his free time, Dr. Dike enjoys weightlifting, listening to ESPN and 
YouTube podcasts, and watching movies.  
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Parnian Eslami, Pharm.D. - PGY2 Oncology Pharmacy Resident 
Parnian.Eslami@ttuhsc.edu 
 
I am doing my PGY2 Oncology Pharmacy Residency at the Texas 
Tech University Health Sciences Center Jerry H. Hodge School of 
Pharmacy in Dallas. I received my Doctor of Pharmacy degree from 
the University of California, San Diego (UCSD) Skaggs School of 
Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences in May 2016. Following my 
graduation, I worked for about a year-and-a-half in the outpatient 
setting. After gaining some work experience, I completed my PGY1 
Pharmacy Residency at NorthBay Healthcare/Touro University 
California in Fairfield. I am a member of the National Comprehensive 
Cancer Network (NCCN) and the American Society of Health-System 
Pharmacists (ASHP). My current practice interests include solid tumor, 
bone marrow transplant, and investigational drug services (IDS). In my 
spare time, I enjoy traveling, running, playing Daf (Persian drum), and 
spending time with family and friends.  
  

  

Kaitlyn Jones, Pharm.D. - PGY2 Ambulatory Care Pharmacy 
Resident  
Kaitlyn.C.Jones@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Kaitlyn Jones is currently a PGY2 Ambulatory Care Resident at the 
VA North Texas Health Care System and Texas Tech University 
Health Sciences Center Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy in Dallas, 
Texas. Dr. Jones received her Doctor of Pharmacy degree from the 
University of Mississippi School of Pharmacy and completed her 
PGY1 Pharmacy Practice Residency at the Michael E. DeBakey VA 
Medical Center in Houston, Texas. Her practice interests include 
primary care, spinal cord injury, and mental health within the 
ambulatory care setting. Dr. Jones is a member of the American 
Society of Health-System Pharmacists (ASHP), Texas Society of 
Health-System Pharmacists (TSHP), and Rho Chi Honor Society. 
During her free time, Dr. Jones enjoys watching movies at the theater, 
painting, listening to podcasts, and exploring the Dallas area.   

  

Charlene Kalani, Pharm.D. - PGY2 Critical Care Pharmacy 
Resident  
Charlene.Kalani@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Charlene Kalani is a PGY2 Critical Care Pharmacy Resident at the VA 
North Texas Health Care System in Dallas, Texas. Dr. Kalani grew up 
in Findlay, Ohio and received her Doctor of Pharmacy degree from the 
University of Toledo. She completed her PGY1 Pharmacy Residency 
at Corpus Christi Medical Center. In her free time, she enjoys reading, 
spending time with friends and family, trying new restaurants, and 
listening to podcasts.  
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Madison Lempp, Pharm.D. - PGY2 Ambulatory Care Pharmacy 
Resident  
Madison.Lempp@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Madison Lempp is currently a PGY2 Ambulatory Care Resident at the 
VA North Texas Health Care System in Dallas, TX. Dr. Lempp also 
completed her PGY1 Pharmacy Practice Residency at the VA North 
Texas Health Care System. She received her Doctor of Pharmacy 
degree at the University of Cincinnati in Cincinnati, Ohio. Dr. Lempp 
is a member of the American Society of Health-System Pharmacists 
and Rho Chi. During her free time, she enjoys collecting plants, 
completing DIY projects, cooking, and spending time with her 
husband, Dylan, daughter, Adalynn, friends, and dog, Nyssa. 

 

 
Sarah Visintainer, Pharm.D. - PGY2 Geriatrics Pharmacy 
Resident  
Sarah.Visintainer@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Dr. Visintainer received her Doctor of Pharmacy degree from the 
University of Rhode Island in May 2018. Following graduation, she 
completed her PGY1 Pharmacy Practice Residency in Boston, MA at 
Northeastern University and Harbor Health Services–Elder Service 
Plan. Her practice interests include chronic disease state management, 
transitions of care, and pain. Dr. Visintainer is a member of the 
American Society of Consultant Pharmacists and the American Society 
of Health-System Pharmacists. In her spare time she enjoys traveling, 
running, hiking, and spending time with friends and family.   

 

 
Samantha Baylor, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Samantha.Baylor@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Samantha Baylor is a PGY1 Pharmacy Resident at Texas Health Harris 
Methodist Hospital Fort Worth in affiliation with TTUHSC Jerry H. 
Hodge School of Pharmacy in Dallas. She received her Doctor of 
Pharmacy degree at the University of Mississippi School of Pharmacy. 
Current practice interests include critical care, nutrition, and 
emergency medicine. In her spare time, she enjoys traveling, reading, 
attending sporting events, going to CrossFit, and spending time with 
her family and friends.  
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Kanika Bhandari, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Kanika.Bhandari@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Kanika Bhandari is currently a PGY1 Pharmacy Resident at the VA 
North Texas Health Care System in Dallas, Texas. Dr. Bhandari 
attended The University of Texas at Austin for undergraduate studies 
before matriculating into The University of Texas at Austin College of 
Pharmacy. She received her Doctor of Pharmacy degree in 2019. Her 
practice interests include infectious diseases and internal medicine. Dr. 
Bhandari is currently a member of the American Society of Health-
System Pharmacists (ASHP) and American College of Clinical 
Pharmacy (ACCP). In her free time, she enjoys trying new restaurants, 
spending time with friends, and working out.  

  

 
Caitlin Burton, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Caitlin.Burton@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Caitlin Burton is currently a PGY1 Pharmacy Practice Resident at the 
VA North Texas Health Care System in Dallas, Texas. She received 
her Bachelor of Science degree in Chemistry at Angelo State 
University and completed her Doctor of Pharmacy degree at Texas 
Tech University Health Sciences Center in Abilene. Her practice 
interests include mental health, geriatrics, academia, and research. She 
is currently a member of the American Society of Health-System 
Pharmacists (ASHP), the American Society of Consultant Pharmacists 
(ASCP), and Rho Chi. In her free time, Dr. Burton likes to read science 
fiction novels, work on her embroidery projects, and spend time with 
her dachshund, Emmy.  

  

Kelli Caddell, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Kelli.Caddell@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Kelli Caddell is currently a PGY1 Pharmacy Resident at the VA North 
Texas Health Care System in Dallas, Texas. She is also appointed as an 
Assistant Clinical Instructor at Texas Tech University Health Sciences 
Center (TTUHSC) Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy. Dr. Caddell is 
originally from Mobile, Alabama and received her Doctor of Pharmacy 
degree from Auburn University Harrison School of Pharmacy. Her 
professional practice interests include ambulatory care, mental health, 
transitions of care, and academia. She is currently a member of the 
American Society of Health-System Pharmacists (ASHP), American 
College of Clinical Pharmacy (ACCP), Society of Student-Run Free 
Clinics (SSRFC), Phi Lambda Sigma Honor Society, and Phi Delta 
Chi. In her free time, she enjoys spending time with family and friends, 
trying new restaurants, listening to live music, and playing with her 
dog, Luna.  



November 2019 
11 

 

  

Brendon Clough, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident  
Brendon.Clough@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Brendon Clough is currently a PGY1 Pharmacy Resident at Texas 
Health Dallas Presbyterian Hospital. He grew up in Granbury, TX and 
attended Texas Tech University in Lubbock, TX for both his 
undergraduate studies and pharmacy school. His current practice 
interests include emergency medicine and critical care, then possibly 
transitioning into academia in the future. He is currently a member of 
both the American and Texas Society of Health-System Pharmacists. 
During his free time, Brendon enjoys hoopin’, attending professional 
sporting events, working out, and watching the Office.  

  

 
Whittney Cunningham, Pharm.D., M.B.A. - PGY1 Pharmacy 
Resident  
Whittney.Davis@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Whittney Cunningham is a PGY1 Resident at THFW in affiliation with 
TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy in Dallas. She received 
her Bachelor of Science degree at Texas Tech University before 
pursuing a dual PharmD/MBA degree from TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge 
School of Pharmacy. Current practice interests include critical care and 
emergency department medicine. In her spare time, she enjoys 
decorating cookies, playing volleyball and watching Beat Bobby Flay.  

  

Chinedu Diokpa, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Chinedu.Diokpa@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Chinedu Diokpa is a PGY1 Pharmacy Practice Resident at the VA 
North Texas Health Care System and Texas Tech University Health 
Sciences Center Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy in Dallas, Texas. 
Dr. Diokpa completed his undergraduate training at the University of 
Texas at Austin, and received his Doctor of Pharmacy degree from the 
University of North Texas System College of Pharmacy. His practice 
interests include ambulatory care and mental health. He is a member of 
American College of Clinical Pharmacy (ACCP), American Society of 
Health-System Pharmacists (ASHP), and Kappa Psi Pharmaceutical 
Fraternity, Inc. During his free time, Dr. Diokpa enjoys listening to 
podcasts, spending time with friends and family, and creating/listening 
to music.  
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Lilliana M.Gonzales, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Lilliana.M.Gonzales@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Lilliana Gonzales is currently a PGY1 Pharmacy Practice Resident at 
Texas Health Presbyterian Hospital Dallas. She received a Bachelor of 
Science degree in Biology from Santa Clara University and completed 
her Doctorate of Pharmacy degree at Texas Tech University Health 
Sciences Center Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy. Her practice 
interests include infectious diseases and public health. Dr. Gonzales is 
a member of the American Society of Health-System Pharmacists 
(ASHP) and Metroplex Society of Health-System Pharmacists 
(MSHP). In her free time, she enjoys eating and exploring her way 
through Dallas with her dog, Luna, working out, and spending time 
with her friends and family.   

  

Robert Hetue, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Community Pharmacy Resident 
Robert.Hetue@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Robert is the PGY1 at Community Pharmacy in Denton, TX. A 
resident of Honolulu, Hawaii for 14 years, he moved to Wisconsin and 
graduated from the UW-Madison School of Pharmacy. He is looking 
forward to precepting P3 and P4 students at his practice site and 
helping to instruct the P2 Applied Patient Care Lab at the Dallas 
Southwest campus. Robert’s professional practice interests include 
expanding MTM services in community settings, education, and 
anticoagulation. In his free time, he enjoys staying in touch with 
Wisconsin friends, discovering new places to eat in Dallas, and music 
from the Eurovision Song Contest.  

 
  

 
Karen Mok, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Karen.Mok@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Karen Mok is currently a PGY1 Pharmacy Practice Resident at Texas 
Health Presbyterian Hospital Dallas. She attended the University of 
Houston for undergraduate studies before pursuing her Doctor of 
Pharmacy degree at Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center 
Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy. Dr. Mok’s practice interests 
include geriatrics, ambulatory care, infectious disease, and 
pain/palliative care. She is a member of the Texas Society of Health-
System Pharmacists, Phi Delta Chi, and Rho Chi Honor Society. 
During her free time, she enjoys watching YouTube videos, trying new 
restaurants, traveling/hiking, and spending time with her friends and 
family. 
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Shaina R. Varughese, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Shaina.Varughese@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Shaina Varughese is currently a PGY1 Pharmacy Practice Resident at 
the VA North Texas Health Care System and Texas Tech University 
Health Sciences Center Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy in Dallas 
Texas. Dr. Varughese received her Bachelor of Sciences degree in 
Biology at the University of Florida and Doctor of Pharmacy degree 
from South University School of Pharmacy. Her practice interests 
include internal medicine and mental health. She is a member of the 
American Society of Health-System Pharmacists (ASHP), Rho Chi 
Honor Society and Phi Lambda Sigma Honor Society. During her free 
time, Dr. Varughese enjoys exploring the Dallas-Fort Worth area and 
spending time with friends and family.  

	
LUBBOCK CAMPUS	

 

Richelle Camp, Pharm.D. - PGY2 Pharmacotherapy Resident 
Richelle.Camp@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Richelle Camp is a PGY2 Pharmacotherapy Resident at TTUHSC 
Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy and University Medical Center 
in Lubbock, Texas. Dr. Camp is also appointed as an assistant 
clinical instructor at the Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy and will 
be precepting student pharmacists during their third and fourth 
professional years. She received her Pharm.D. from TTUHSC Jerry 
H. Hodge School of Pharmacy in Amarillo, Texas. Her practice 
interests include critical care, internal medicine, and infectious 
diseases. She is a member of American Society of Health-System 
Pharmacists (ASHP) and American College of Clinical Pharmacy 
(ACCP). In her free time, Dr. Camp enjoys shopping, pilates, and 
escaping to the mountains to hike and snow ski.  
   

Cyrus Koochekzadeh, Pharm.D. - PGY2 Pharmacotherapy 
Resident Cyrus.Koochekzadeh@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Cyrus Koochekzadeh is a second year Pharmacotherapy Resident at 
TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy and University 
Medical Center in Lubbock, Texas. Dr. Koochekzadeh is also 
appointed as an assistant clinical instructor and will teach and precept 
student pharmacists. He graduated magna cum laude from Texas 
A&M University in College Station, Texas with a Doctor of 
Pharmacy degree. He is a member of the American Society of 
Health-System Pharmacists, Lubbock Area Society of Health-System 
Pharmacists, Rho Chi Honor Society, Phi Lambda Sigma Leadership 
Society, and is an alumni brother of Kappa Psi Pharmaceutical 
Fraternity. His practice interests include internal medicine, oncology, 
critical care medicine, and academia. He enjoys playing frisbee, 
cooking, video gaming, and spending time with his family and their 
dogs, Kane and Nala.  
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Edward Bergman, Pharm.D., M.B.A. - PGY1 Pharmacotherapy 
Resident Edward.Bergman@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Edward Bergman is a PGY1 Pharmacotherapy Resident at TTUHSC 
Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy and University Medical Center 
in Lubbock, Texas. Dr. Bergman is also appointed as an assistant 
clinical instructor at the Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy and will 
be precepting student pharmacists during their third and fourth 
professional years. He received his Pharm.D. from TTUHSC Jerry H. 
Hodge School of Pharmacy in Amarillo, Texas. His Practice interests 
include academia, emergency medicine, critical care, internal 
medicine, and infectious disease. He is a member of the American 
Society of Health-System Pharmacists and the American College of 
Clinical Pharmacy. In his free time, Dr. Bergman enjoys spending 
time with his wife and dog, hunting, fishing, golfing and going to 
sporting events.  

  

Neely Hudson, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacotherapy Resident 
Neely.Hudson@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Neely Hudson is a PGY1 Pharmacotherapy Specialty Resident at the 
Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center and University 
Medical Center in Lubbock, Texas. He is also appointed as an 
Assistant Clinical Instructor at the Jerry H. Hodge School of 
Pharmacy. Dr. Hudson grew up in Saginaw, TX, received his 
Bachelor’s of Science in Animal Science from Texas Tech University 
and his Pharm.D. from TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge School of 
Pharmacy in 2019. His practice interests include critical care, 
infectious diseases, and academia. In his free time, he enjoys hiking, 
trivia nights, playing basketball, and spending time with his 
Goldendoodle, Pete.  

  

Nathan J. Otero, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Nathan.Otero@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Nathan Otero is a PGY1 Pharmacy Resident at Covenant Health 
System in Lubbock, Texas. Born and raised in Albuquerque, New 
Mexico, Dr. Otero received his Pharm.D. from the University of New 
Mexico College of Pharmacy in May 2019. Dr. Otero’s areas of 
interest and practice include emergency medicine and adult critical 
care as well as general medicine and academia. Dr. Otero is also 
appointed as an Assistant Clinical Instructor at the TTUHSC Jerry H. 
Hodge School of Pharmacy and will precept pharmacy students 
during their third and fourth professional years. In his free time Dr. 
Otero enjoys spending time with his fiancé and their family and 
friends at local breweries. They also enjoy finding new restaurants to 
try and sites to see while enjoying time outside.  
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Chelsi Simmons, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Pharmacy Resident 
Chelsi.Simmons@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Chelsi Simmons is a PGY1 Pharmacy Resident at Covenant Health 
System in Lubbock, Texas. Dr. Simmons is also appointed as an 
Assistant Clinical Instructor at TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge School of 
Pharmacy and will be precepting student pharmacists during their 
third and fourth professional years. In May of 2019, she received her 
Doctor of Pharmacy degree from TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge School of 
Pharmacy in Lubbock, Texas. Her practice interests include critical 
care, nutritional support, infectious diseases, and academia. She is 
currently a member of Phi Lambda Sigma Leadership Society, as 
well as American Society of Health-System Pharmacists (ASHP) and 
their regional Texas and Lubbock Area chapters. In her free time, 
Chelsi enjoys playing basketball, photography, trivia nights with 
friends, and spending time with her family and cat, Bo.    

  

Abisola A. Tairu, Pharm.D. - PGY1 Community Pharmacy 
Resident Abisola.Tairu@ttuhsc.edu 
 
Abisola Tairu is currently a PGY1 Community Pharmacy Resident at 
Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center Jerry H. Hodge 
School of Pharmacy in Lubbock, Texas. She is also appointed as an 
Assistant Clinical Instructor at TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge School of 
Pharmacy and will be precepting student pharmacists in their third 
and fourth professional years. Dr. Tairu received her Doctor of 
Pharmacy degree at Texas A&M Irma Lerma Rangel College of 
Pharmacy in May 2019. Her practice interests include ambulatory 
care and community pharmacy. She is a member of American 
Society of Health-System Pharmacists (ASHP), American 
Pharmacists Association (APhA). During her free time, Dr. Tairu 
enjoys hiking, cooking, traveling and spending time with family and 
friends.  
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Residency Events	
	

TTUHSC - School of Pharmacy Residency Workshop 
 

The 2019-2020 TTUHSC Pharmacy Residency Class kicked off the 
year with the TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy Residency 
Workshop hosted from July 24th-26th. The 2019-2020 residency class 

was composed of 38 residents including PGY1’s, PGY2’s, and 
Fellows. The residency workshop included both professional seminars 
and more casual team building activities. Residents were introduced 

and welcomed to the TTUHSC residency program and enjoyed 
programing ranging from conducting a research project to precepting 

student learners. Team building activities took place at Group Dynamix 
where residents formed teams and competed against one another in 
several different events. Residents also enjoyed networking sessions 

with faculty members through dinners at Ida Claire and Dave & 
Busters. We would like to welcome both new and continuing residents 

from the 2019-2020 residency class and wish you success throughout your residency experience. 
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TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy  
Career Fair 	

	
The 2019 TTUHSC Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy Career Fair was held on October 7th-8th 
at the Hurst Conference Center. Pharmacy students from the Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy 
and the University of North Texas Health Science Center, College of Pharmacy attended the two 
day event. The Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy contributed almost 190 pharmacy students 
across all four Texas Tech campuses to create a successful event. The Career Fair was organized by 
Texas Tech faculty member Dr. Krystal Edwards and included professional development events 
ranging from curriculum vitae and letter of intent preparation/review, mock interviews, 
fellowship/residency preparation, and topics including debt repayment, networking strategies, and 
time management. Employers who attended the Career Fair informed faculty members that 
students were well prepared for their interviews and employers were impressed by student’s 
preparation level. We would like to thank all vendors, employers, faculty members, and residents 
who made this event a success. We wish all Texas Tech and University of North Texas student 
pharmacists luck in their future endeavors. 
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Pharmacy Week (VANTHCS) 
 

Pharmacy Week for the VA North Texas 
Health Care System (VANTHCS) took 
place from October 21st-25th and included 
delicious food, raffles, bingo, and more. 
Different activities were planned for each 
day to show appreciation for both 
pharmacists, pharmacy technicians, and 
administrative staff. Monday’s activities 
included a bagel breakfast to kick off 
Pharmacy Week, the beginning of 
pharmacy bingo, and the start of raffle 
prize winner selections. On Tuesday, the 
staff participated in “Twin Day” by 
dressing in the same outfit as a coworker 
and ended the day with an ice cream 
social. On Wednesday, staff enjoyed the 

pharmacy lunch potluck and announced the winner of the “Pill 
Bottle” game where staff tried to guess the number of lifesavers 
inside of a jar. On Thursday, the staff enjoyed a committee-
sponsored lunch, jeopardy, and dressed in polka dots and stripes. 
Lastly, on Friday, the staff enjoyed the manager-sponsored 
breakfast, a group photo, and cake to commemorate the ending of 
Pharmacy Week. As we take this time to reflect on the fun of 
Pharmacy Week, it is important to thank our fellow coworkers 
for all of their hard work, dedication, and contributions to the 
care of our veteran population. Thank you to everyone who made Pharmacy Week a success!	
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Volunteering & Health Fairs	

	
Health fairs and volunteer events were plentiful in the month of 
October and November and residents took part in a number of them. 
On October 5th, fifteen first and second year students at the TTUHSC 
SOP Amarillo campus attended the Barrio Wellness Clinic at Regence 
Clinic in Amarillo, TX to provide free health screenings to patients. 
On October 19th, in collaboration with the Amarillo Public Health 
Department and WTAMU School of Nursing, volunteers helped out at 
the Zumbathon health fair at the Amarillo Civic Center in Amarillo, 
TX to provide free health screenings to patients. Screenings offered at 
these events included blood pressure, blood glucose, BMI, safe sex 
education, smoking cessation education, and women's health 
education. On November 2nd, the Dallas VA PGY1 residents 
participated in a community health fair at the North Texas VA where 
they provided education on sleep hygiene.  In September a number of 

faculty and residents helped precept APhA students with a blood pressure screening event at the 
Dallas American Heart Association Heart Walk. We would like to thank all faculty members, 
residents, and students who took time out of their schedules to volunteer and make these events a 
success. 
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Where are they now?		
2018-2019 Residency Class	

	
Abilene 
 
Uyen Huynh - Clinical Pharmacist at Hendrick Medical Center in Abilene, Texas 
 
Diana John - Clinical Pharmacist at Houston Methodist The Woodlands Hospital in The 
Woodlands, Texas 
 
Tia Medeiros - Clinical Pharmacist at Hendrick Medical Center in Abilene, Texas 
 
Amarillo  
 
Kelsie Fiss - Clinical Pharmacist at Providence Health and Services in Portland, Oregon 
 
Brandi Dahl - Assistant Professor at East Tennessee State University, Bill Gatton College of 
Pharmacy in Johnson City, Tennessee 
 
Dallas 
 
Shelby Anderson - Consultant Pharmacist for Manage Meds, LLC  
 
Judy Chen - Mental Health Clinical Pharmacy Specialist at VA in Waco, TX 
 
Jordan Matthew Chiasson - Antimicrobial Stewardship Pharmacy Champion at Tulane Medical 
Ctr in New Orleans, LA 
 
Samantha Gonzales - Mental Health Clinical Pharmacy Specialist at VA in Tucson, AZ  
 
Michael James Kent - Emergency Department Clinical Pharmacy Specialist at VA North Texas in 
Dallas, TX 
 
Maren McGurran - Psychiatric Clinical Pharmacist at The University of Kansas Health System in 
Kansas City, KS 
 
Haley Runeberg - Ambulatory Care Clinical Pharmacy Specialist at VA North Texas in Dallas, 
TX  
 
Kwan Yuet - Ambulatory Care Clinical Pharmacy Specialist at Oklahoma City VA 
 
Katie Bistransin - PGY2 Ambulatory Care Pharmacy Resident at Parkland Health & Hospital 
System in Dallas, TX 
 
Dozie Dike - PGY2 Psychiatry Pharmacy Resident at VA North Texas Health Care System in 
Dallas, TX  
 
Nhi Hoang - Surgical/Acute Care Clinical Pharmacy Specialist at the Michael E. DeBakey VA in 
Houston, TX 
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Lydia Feighner - PGY2 Psychiatry Pharmacy Resident at VA North Texas Health Care System in 
Dallas, TX   
 
Tania Joakim - Clinical Staff Pharmacist at Medical City Plano in Plano, TX 
 
Madison Lempp - PGY2 Ambulatory Care Pharmacy Resident at VA North Texas Health Care 
System in Dallas, TX  
 
Kira Monaco - Clinical Staff Pharmacist at Medical City Plano in Plano, TX 
 
Jessica Seadler - PGY2 Infectious Disease Pharmacy Resident at Indiana University Health in 
Indianapolis, IN 
 
Drew Thomas - Clinical Staff Pharmacist at Baylor Scott & White All Saints Medical Center in 
Fort Worth, TX 
 
Lubbock 
 
Bethannie Dziuk - ER Pharmacist at Northeast Methodist Hospital in San Antonio, TX 
 
Taylor Horyna - Clinical Pharmacy Specialist at Susan B. Allen Memorial Hospital in El Dorado, 
KS  
 
Chinwendu Amushie - PGY2 Ambulatory Care Pharmacy Resident at JPS Health Network in 
Dallas, TX 
 
Richelle Camp - PGY2 Pharmacotherapy Resident at TTUHSC School of Pharmacy and 
University Medical Center in Lubbock, Texas 
 
Cyrus Koochekzadeh - PGY2 Pharmacotherapy Resident at TTUHSC School of Pharmacy and 
University Medical Center in Lubbock, Texas 
	

 
 

2019-2020 Professional Meetings and Conferences 	
American College of Clinical Pharmacy  

Annual Meeting  
October 26 - 29, 2019  

New York Hilton, Midtown 
New York, NY 

American Society of Health-System 
Pharmacists  

Midyear Clinical Meeting  
December 8 - 12, 2019 

Mandalay Bay Convention Center  
Las Vegas, NV 

Texas Society of Health-System Pharmacists  
2020 ALCALDE Southwest Leadership Conference  

April 15 - 16, 2020  
Moody Gardens Convention Center 

Galveston, TX 

Texas Society of Health-System Pharmacists 
Annual Seminar  

April 17 - 19, 2020 
 Moody Gardens Convention Center 

Galveston, TX 
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Thanks for reading! Stayed tuned for our future publications! 
Next issue: Winter 2020. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


